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PATIENT REPORTED 
OUTCOMES MATTER
At Sheppard Pratt, the information patients and 
caregivers share about their mental health and well-
being matters. We collect information to understand 
more about our patients’ mental health in order to 
improve their lives and provide care that addresses 
all of their needs.

PATIENT QUESTIONNAIRES
Over the course of their treatment at Sheppard Pratt, 
patients or caregivers are given questionnaires to 
answer and provide important information about the 
patient’s mental health and how it might be affecting 
different parts of their life. Patients may receive links 
to these questionnaires via email or text message and 
can complete them at their own pace. Alternatively, 
easy-to-use tablets are available at various Sheppard 
Pratt locations to complete the questionnaires.

HOW IS THE  
INFORMATION USED?
The information obtained through the self-reported 
questionnaires will be shared with your health care 
provider. Our goal is to use your responses to inform 
and guide your care when applicable and to improve 
and explore additional ways to support patient care 
and treatment. The information may also help patients 
to make informed decisions. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION 
For more information, please go to  
www.sheppardpratt.org/PROM. 

If you have questions about the questionnaires or 
information that is obtained from the questionnaires,  
please talk to your clinician. 

http://www.sheppardpratt.org/PROM

